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COPY
Ilopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures

5th December, 1946.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 22nd
ultimo with enclosure respecting the motor tanker
"SERGIO LAGHI", and in compliance with your request
now enclose herewith fér transmission to the Owners a
photographic ccpy of tha reports of survey issued in
this case by the Soclety's Surveyors at Bombay 1n
September last,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee.

eghe Surveyors,

GENOA .
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